
 

 

Dear Student 

  

We’re looking forward to welcoming you to campus! Move in for fall 2025 officially begins at 8 a.m. 
Friday, August 8 and continues through 9 a.m. Wednesday, August 13. Early move in for approved 
groups begins on Thursday, August 7  
 
 

Arrival times  

Move-in arrival times are required Thursday, August 7 through Saturday, August 9. Students 
checking in on Sunday, August 10 through Wednesday, August 13 do not need to schedule an arrival 
time.   

Your arrival time is simply the 15-minute window in which you should arrive to check in. You will then 
have 1 hour to unload your belongings and as long as you need to continue moving in and setting up 
your room. Final information about unloading zones and other parking will be shared in mid-July. 

Early move in  

Sorority recruitment participants and Redcoat Band members may select an arrival time for August 7 
and are guaranteed an arrival time by August 8 at 11 a.m. Arrival on August 7 incurs a charge of $50, 
which will appear on your student account.  

Regular move in  

Arrival times are allotted by building. Beginning on the date listed below for your assigned 
residence hall,* you may log into The Dawg House with your MyID and password to choose an 
arrival time. Please schedule your arrival time by Tuesday, August 5.   

  

July 7    

https://sso.uga.edu/cas/login?service=https%3a%2f%2fuga.starrezhousing.com%2fStarRezPortalX%2fRedirectLogin%2fStarNet.StarRez.AuthProviders.CasSso


Brumby Hall, Busbee Hall, Rooker Hall, McWhorter Hall, Vandiver Hall, Building 1516, Brown Hall, 
UV East, unassigned students 
 
 
 

July 8    

Russell Hall, Reed Hall, Payne Hall, Church Hall, Hill Hall, Boggs Hall, Mell Hall, Lipscomb Hall, 
Morris Hall  
 
 
 

July 9   

Creswell Hall, Black-Diallo-Miller Hall, Myers Hall, Rutherford Hall, Soule Hall, Mary Lyndon Hall, 
Oglethorpe House 
 
For more information about moving in, including how to schedule your arrival time and setting up 
your Personal Identification Number (PIN) for access to your building, visit the University 
Housing website.   
 
 
 

University Housing   
University of Georgia   
housing@uga.edu   
706-542-1421   

*If you do not have a building assignment by July 7, you may sign up for an arrival time in The Dawg 
House beginning July 7. Once you have a building assignment, your arrival time will transfer to your 
building.  
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